
 

 

August 2, 2017 
 BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The August 2, 2017 Board of Directors Meeting has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the SMART Board of 
Directors will be held on August 16, 2017 - 1:30 PM - 
5401 Old Redwood Highway, 1st Floor, Petaluma, CA 
94954 
 

 

Please contact Leticia Rosas-Mendoza, Clerk of the Board, at (707) 794-3072 or 
lrosas-mendoza@sonomamarintrain.org, if you have any questions. 
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